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May 2024, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 3 trip to the Buddhist Temple 

On Thursday 16th May, Year 3 will be visiting the Buddhist Temple in Wimbledon to 

enhance our R.E topic of Buddhism this term. Additionally, as part of this trip, we will get 

the opportunity to explore the grounds and gardens around the temple, which will also 

support our Science topic of Plants. We will be travelling by bus (93) and will leave the 

school by 10.40am. We will return by bus to be back at school for the end of the school 

day as normal.  

Although the Temple does not charge for this visit, we do ask for a contribution of £2 per 

child as a donation from the school to say thank you. All contributions for trips can be 

made online using Pay360.  

The children will need to be in full school uniform with school jumper on top so your child is 

easily recognisable. Sensible shoes should also be worn. This trip is mainly held out of 

doors, so appropriate clothing for the weather on the day should be worn. They will also 

need to have a packed lunch in a named plastic bag with a non-fizzy drink. 

 We will not require any additional parent volunteers for this trip due to the year group 

staying together for the duration.  

Thank you for your support, 

 Year 3 team 

 

 


